September 2013

Dear Kiel Families,

Students are allowed to enter the building at <u>9:15</u>. There is no staff supervision prior to this time; therefore, please do not drop off your child prior to <u>9:15</u>.

If you are bringing your child to school after the start of school (9:20), please park your car and **escort your child to the main office**. The main office staff will provide your child with a late pass prior to sending them to class.

Should you need before or after school care, the Kid's Korner program at Sisco School is available. For more information you may visit the website: http://www.kedkid.org/wp/

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in helping to keep our kids safe.

Sincerely,

Ivonne Ciresi Principal